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I have the honour to confirm that the understandings in your letter set
out above are concurred in by my Government.

I avail myseif, Excellency, of this opportunity to renew to you the
assurances of my highest consideration.

TONG WON LEE,
Mirnster of Foreign Affairs.

His Excellency Paul Martin,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,

Ottawa.


